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From the President:-

Dear All,

What a wonderful winter – that is if you discount the dust being blown everywhere from the dry paddocks & roads, but I do enjoy rugging up & going for a long walk with the dog. My sister has sold her St. Lucia house with settlement next week & bought a house in Perth Street in Toowoomba, so I will have to get used to the very cold weather again for visits to her. On with the spencers & what my mother called unmentionables! I really thought unforgivables would be a better name, as they cause even the most slender & stylish of wearers to look very ordinary – but warm, so that is all that matters.  I am reading an old book at the moment & note that wigs used to be called transformations! How language has transformed! Today in the Courier a funeral notice requested that all those who ‘NEW’ the deceased were invited to attend his service!

No doubt you have had a busy month with the end of the financial year. At our meeting on Tuesday we need to finalise a date & make plans for the programme of our Building Your Future workshop.  Think about preserves & jams now for Gourmet Goodies. The markets have been offering reasonable prices on cases of produce. None of these requests are a problem for we wonder women who can think of many things at once whilst we are performing other manual tasks!

I am looking forward to BAMS on Friday 20th July. Ellen has been busy organizing tickets – we will have a nice night.

 Kind regards,

Alice Warby

Birthdays
Sr Catharina
     
4   July

Gerry Gimblett     
26 July

Margaret Dennis     
6 August

Glenys Drew          
15  August

Jane Blunck              
16  August

Robin Powell          
20  August

A belated Happy Birthday to Sr Catharina, and I hope you all have a great day.
Dates to Remember:
7 – 9 September  2007  -  District 24 



    Conference

District Conference:
It will be held at Twin Towns.  I have been to a few of these, and they have all been very good.  You would have received a registration form and details of the program either by email or post.  Please consider attending.  

Market Place?  Will need to discuss at our meeting if we want to book a site.   Any ideas??
Panty hose and stockings:

Please save your old pantyhose and stockings for Sr. Nivard.  The Catholic Women League send them to the Fistula Hospital in Ethiopia.

BAMS:
At our June meeting we decided to go along to the next BAMS performance.  Titled: ‘Golden Legion of Cleaning Women’.  A comedy!  We chose Friday 20 July, at The Civic Centre.  It should be a good social get to gether for us all.  If you would like to attend and haven’t given me your name, then please call me or send me an email.  The cost is $15 per ticket.  Partners and friends are 
welcome.  We need a few more people to take advantage of the discount.

Birthing Kits Assembly Day  

by Sylvia Mellor
On Tuesday 26 June, five members of the Club -  Margaret Dennis, Geraldine Collins, Alice Warby, Ellen Logan and daughter Rachel met at my home at Kooralbyn for another assembly of 600 birthing kits.  This was a very successful day assembling most of the kits accompanied by light-hearted conversations and refreshments to pass the time.  These kits were airmailed on Thursday 5 July to Professor Mathius Saputi at the National Private Specialist Hospital in Boroko, PNG.  

It is interesting to note that in the recent newsletter from the Zonta Birthing Kit Project that a new Ausaid contract has been signed, with the Birthing Kit Project receiving a further $200,000.00 and that the support from Zonta Clubs and supportive organisation throughout Australia is growing stronger.

Thank you all for your generous time, pleasant company and assembly talents on Tuesday.

Editor Note:  Many thanks to Sylvia for delicious scones and quiche.  Yummy!
Club Travellers’ & Special News: 
Gerry Gimblett & Chris – overseas.  Back to work 30 July.
Comment for the Day:-  ‘A long time ago I decided to replace sex with food, now I can’t get into my own pants’.
…………….!!

ZONTA CLUB OF BEAUDESERT AREA





BeauZontian





MISSION  STATEMENT





Zonta International is a worldwide organisation of executives in business and the


professions working together to advance the status of women.





GENERAL DINNER  MEETING


Tuesday, 17 July, 2007





Cost of Dinner:  $20   -   Please try to have the correct change


Guest Speakers:  Judy Manderson and Susan Topping 


to tell us about their holidays





BOARD  MEETING  5:00 pm





COMMITTEE  MEETINGS  5:45 pm





DINNER  MEETING  6:30 pm





APOLOGIES





Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Geraldine Collins on 5541 2058.


Please advise by 5 pm Monday 16 July, 2007


In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Geraldine up to 8:30am on the day of the meeting.  An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner.
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